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Cancelling the Cancel Culture.

We generally assume that the world is becoming a better place 
every year. But when it comes to individual freedoms, the 

opposite is true. Most studies show humanity is now less free 
than several years ago.

20 years ago we had decentralized Internet and a relatively 
unrestricted banking system. Today, Apple and Google censor 
information and apps on our phones while Visa and Mastercard 
limit what goods and services we can pay for. Every year we 

give up more power and control over our lives to a handful of 
unaccountable corporate executives we didn't elect.

Cancelling people has spread like a plague, well beyond its 
intended intent to stop hate speech, and has become a 

movement that stifles people's ability to express themselves 
freely and their uniqueness. This is an obvious issue because 
people are having their lives destroyed just for deviating 

from societies expectations. 

Individuality and freedom of speech shouldn't be suppressed 
because doing so might damage someone for who they are today 

as well as for who they were in the past. In addition to 
realizing that people can change and that who they once were 
may not necessarily be who they are today, society as a whole 
needs to be more tolerant of the beliefs and perspectives of 

others.

The most active and creative minds of our generation are too 
busy playing in the rapidly shrinking sandbox called "free 
enterprise" or producing digital content to keep everyone 
else glued to their devices for longer. The rest seem to be 

too distracted with the abundance of cheap digital 
entertainment to critically assess the trend and take action.

Watching this, we wonder what will become the legacy of our 
generation. Will we go down in history as those who let free 

societies turn into dystopian nightmares? Or will we be 
remembered as those who defended the freedoms that previous 

generations fought so hard to win?
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Introducing Free Speech Protocol

The increasing prevalence of cancel culture has become a 
major issue in the modern world. Often, those who are 

cancelled are not given the opportunity to defend themselves 
or even explain their actions. This has led to a growing 

feeling of censorship and a lack of open dialogue. 

People are more divided than ever, exhausted, and afraid. 
What is the cause of this mess?

Cancel culture has become increasingly popular in the past 
few years. It is a form of ostracism, where people are 

removed from the public eye and their opinions are deemed 
unacceptable. This is often done through social media, where 
a person is no longer allowed to take part in conversations 

or be visible. The effects of cancel culture can be 
devastating for those affected and can lead to feelings of 

isolation and marginalization. 

At the same time, Elon Musk has been a major advocate for 
free speech. He has been a vocal supporter of open dialogue 

and communication, and has been a strong proponent of 
allowing people to express their opinions without fear of 

retribution.

In order to join forces with Elon Musk’s free speech 
movement and assist those who have been impacted by cancel 
culture, We will be sponsoring well-known individuals in 

society who have been cancelled due to their differences of 
opinion in order to bring awareness to the mission that we 
are attempting to spread. This will help ease the worry of 
individuals that have suppressed their opinions for fear of 
rejection and ostracization. This will boost traffic and 

attract new investors to our #FreeSpeech movement.



Conclusion

The Free Speech Token will be used to facilitate donations to 
individuals who have been targeted by cancel culture. This 
will enable those who have been unfairly targeted to receive 
support. Our community group will be a safe platform for open 
dialogue and communication, and is designed to be resistant 
to censorship and provide an element of anonymity to users.



Spread the word and join us for this
adventure This is yours as well just as

it is ours and it will remain that way.

STAGE 1

 - Develop a whitepaper outlining the goals of the 
cryptocurrency project and how it will help people who were 

affected by cancel culture
 - Create a social media presence by creating accounts on 
various social media platforms (Twitter, Facebook, YouTube, 

etc.)
 - Fair Launch 

 - Establish a like-minded community

STAGE 2

 - Spread content across all social media platforms.
 - Press releases, and other marketing strategies

 - Partnerships with celebrities and influencers who are open 
to the idea of free speech and are willing to help promote 

our cryptocurrency.
 - Donate to various individuals affected

STAGE 3

 - Continue to improve the product by gathering user feedback 
and developing new features.

-   Continue to monitor and adjust strategies as needed to 
ensure the cryptocurrency is successful in helping those 

affected by cancel culture.
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